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Black Lake Association 

Minutes of Board Meeting  Sept. 11, 2023 

Present Brett Trepanier, Sharon Dulak, Ron Dulak, Erin McLean, David Turzewski,  

Absent Roger Bergstedt, John Roby, Roger Selvig, Cindy Trepanier 

Call to Order Brett Trepanier, president, called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. at the 
Grant Township Hall. In addition to the Board, 15 people were present.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

Rules of Meeting Questions and input were solicited for each report.  Additional comments and 
questions were solicited at the end of the meeting. 

Secretary’s and 
Treasurer’s Reports 

Reading of the minutes from August 14, 2023 accepted with minor revisions. 

Treasurer's report approved as read subject to audit.   

Reports/Updates  

Membership All but 3 beach rep reports are in. There are 480 member families. 

Fish Erin reported that fish shocking should begin within the next few weeks. 
Muskie stocking should start in October. 

Shoreline 
Survey 

The Shoreline Survey has been completed.  The resulting pictures provide 
great detail. Brian Nadeau suggested that information be provided to new 
residents about septic system maintenance.  Dave suggested that such an 
article be included in the 2024 newsletter. 

Water Quality 
Monitoring 

Roger Bergstedt has received all the ordered equipment. 

Buoys  The buoys will remain as long as possible. 

Banquet Connie Nadjarian suggested possibly holding an event at the new pavilion 
next year instead of the banquet.  It would be held after the new playground 
equipment is installed, maybe moving the event to August.  A committee was 
formed to plan it. She requested permission to order sweatshirts with the 
association logo.  An on-line board meeting will work out details.  She also 
has BLA items for sale, t-shirts, mugs, caps, license plates, for $10.00 each. 

Township 
Updates 

Bearinger:   
N. Allis: 
Grant: Big dump day is 9/15 and 9/16  
Waverly 

Other Other business discussed was the playground equipment.  The equipment 
company will not provide an installer. Therefore, volunteers must install the 
equipment. 

Further information about shoreline erosion and the drone survey may be 
found in the Black Lake Association Spring Newsletter 2023 on the BLA 
website. 

Next Meeting Oct. 9, 7 p.m. 

Adjournment Meeting adjourned, 7:55 p.m. 

  


